ENROLLING IN PUBLIC SCHOOL AFTER HOMESCHOOLING

Homeschooling is usually a year-to-year decision. Although some families begin homeschooling
with the intent of doing so all the way through graduation, for many families homeschooling is a
short-term solution. If, at any time, you decide to return to public school after a period of
homeschool, you should expect the school to have their own policies concerning grade
placement.

The assessment of a homeschooler will be the same as an assessment of any new or returning
child. Grade placement may be determined by a standardized testing assessment at the school’s
discretion.



